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Mrs. Julie Kemper, Chairperson, Board of Directors for "The Friends of
Houston Public Libraries," will be the speaker for Clayton Library
Friends' meeting on Wednesday, May 4, at 10 AM in the Clayton Carriage

—House.  Hex topic is "Coordinating the Friends of Houston Public
Libraries with Clayton Library Friends." A question and answer time
will follow her speech.

In response to the request of many members unable to attend daytime
meetings, a night meeting has been arranged for Friday, July 8, at
Kaphan's Restaurant on South Main. It will be a dinner meeting begin-
ning at 6 PM, and the form for miailing your reservation is at the
bottom of this newsletter. Be sure to send your reservation with your
$15 check to Mrs. Louie Reifel by June 30.

Publicity Chairman, Mrs., Trivia Beverly, has written some excellent
articles about our organization and Clayton Library for most area
newspapers. If you see an article in an area paper, it would be
appreciated if you would clip it and make it available for the organi-
zation's scrapbook.

Miss Isabel Gibson, Second Vi‘ce-President and Membership Chairman, has
completed the first yearbook for Clayton Library Friends. It will in-
clude the names and addresses of all the members. This will be in the
mail in the very near future. Membership cards for 1988 will be mail-
ed. The address label on this Newsletter shows that 1988 dues have
been paid.

New brochures for Clayton Library have been printed, and helpers are
needed at the Central Library to collate and staple these. If anyone
has a few hours to help with thi}, please call Mrs. Verna Floyd at
774-4697 to schédule time to work.

We are indebted to Mrs. Frances Pennington and Mrs. Trivia Beverly
for the work on their computers which makes this Newsletter and its
labels available for mailing.

Two of our members have passed away recently. Mr. Herbert Lee Goodwin
died in March and Mrs. Lura Dean in April. 'We extend our sympathy to
their families.

Ilyne Olson, Editor
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6:00 PM - 'Kaphan's Restaurant 7900 South Main
NAME
TELEPHONE
EMPLOYED: YES NO .

Make check for $15 payable to Clayton Library Friends and mail to:
Mrs. Louie Reifel 12118 Queensbury Houston, TX 77024

DEADLINE FOR RESERVATIONS JUNE 30
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